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KHCAA/HC/ 32 /2021 12.07.2021
To,

The Registrar General,
High Court of Kerala, Ernakulam.

Madam,

Sub: Court Proceedings - Request for restoration of information in
display boards - Reg

The facility to get information of the proceedings in all courts disseminated through
the display system is not functioning now. This causes fathomless difficulties to our
members, as postings in different courts can be monitored only if the display system
properly functions. Presently, this difficulty can be overcome by an advocate only by using
different devices simultaneously, which is practically impossible for majority of lawyers
having only limited facilities. What is required is only the restoration of the work done by
our court officers in the operation of the display system. We can ensure all support from the
part of the association in maintaining the system without any flaws.

Please see that there is a facility in mobile phones to get the live display of Court
proceedings, which makes the simultaneous management of cases posted in various court,
comparatively hassle free for lawyers. This is yet another reason for giving immediate
directions to the court officers to restore the display system without any further delay. Itis
humbly prayed accordingly.

Yours Faithfully,

Adv. Renjith T. K;
Secretary.
KHCAA




